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Friday, 26th April 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

This afternoon our Key Stage 2 children (and some staff members!) performed a short version of the musical 

Oliver! The children have been learning about Charles Dickens and have studied a few of his novels. It was a treat 

for lower school to see the story of Oliver Twist brought to life in song, dance and prose. This short film will be 

available for you to enjoy at home via the website in the next week or so. Well done to all of our main actors and to 

all of our fabulous singers! 

 

Next Wednesday (1st May) there is a meeting for parents and carers of pupils who are taking part in the residential 

trip to Raywell later this month. It begins at 3.30pm and will last around half an hour. Miss Frank looks forward to 

seeing you there. That evening, we will be holding our Songs From The Shows concert at 6.30pm. The concert will 

last around half an hour. Mrs Sharp has asked that choir members arrive back at school at around 6pm in smart 

school uniforms. This promises to be another super performance by our talented young singers. 

 

I would like to thank all those of you who are working so hard to bring your children to school punctually and 

regularly. We have an impressive number of children who have not missed a single day this academic year! Of 

course, some children must stay at home from time to time due to illness, which really cannot be helped.  

I hope that you all have a lovely weekend with your children. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr. L. A. Myers 

Head Teacher 

 


